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MEMORANDUM
TO: Public Works Committee
FROM: Dirk Jablonski, Public Works Director
DATE: February 23, 2006
RE: Annual Diggers’ Banquet Participation

Each year the local utilities sponsor an event that has become known as the Ditch
Diggers Ball. Itis a dinner where issues concerning underground contractors are
presented and discussed.

All the local members of the “One-Call” system have traditionally sponsored this event.
Rapid City utilities is a member. This year the Planning Committee has decided that it
would like to provide promotional coffee mugs to each attendee. The names of each
member will be placed on the mug.

The Committee has requested that each member contribute $100. If approved by
Council, the funding would come from Utility Maintenance.

This request is approval to contribute up to $100 to the “One-Call” diggers' banquet for
promotional items.



